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One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  

Edmund Rice to Bolger Bryan, 1810. work for God, whether you succeed or not, he will amply reward you. 

Edmund Rice to Bolger Bryan, 1810. 
Dear Parents, 

On 7th March, our honourable Prime Minister Shri Narendra 
Modi and the honourable Home Minister Shri Amit Shah are 
coming to Shillong for the swearing-in ceremony at the Raj 
Bhavan. I understand that a number of important routes will 
be marked as NO ENTRY due to security reasons. This will 
surely affect a large number of our teachers and students 
coming to school. Therefore, I have decided to shut down 
school on Tuesday, the 7th March.  

As you can see, the splash of colours is a reminder to us of the 
wonderful festival of HOLI. I would like to wish all our parents 
and children who are celebrating HOLI – A very Happy HOLI. 
8th March is a holiday according to our diary. Enjoy the HOLI-
DAYS!  

God bless all and let us continue to pray for peace in our state. 

We take this opportunity to pray for our leaders who govern 
our state and let us hope for a brighter future with the 
formation of the new government. 

Yours sincerely, 

Br. Solomon Morris  

Principal 

 


